## **Healthy Hub Privacy Notice**

For the purposes of current data protection laws the information you supply the Council as part of your application will be used for the purposes of dealing with your request and to effectively deliver, monitor, evaluate and review the processes which support the Healthy Hub East Herts (HHbEH). These would typically include HHbEH group and client 1-2-1 meetings to identify appropriate support, signposting and/or referral to HHbEH provider organisations and involve follow up communication and feedback as required.

Your information will be retained as per our published retention schedule which can be found on the **East Herts District Council Data Protection page** (this link opens in a new window).

From time to time this information may be shared with other Council departments and / or outside partners to process your request as effectively as possible. On occasion, and this will be notified to you by a member of the Healthy Hub East Herts team, it will be necessary to gain consent to forward personal contact details to a third party such as Frontline or similar organisations who will then take controllership of these details for a set period. This will be done to ensure a more complete and definite way of accessing specific support and advice. For more information on how these organisations process your personal data, please see their relevant privacy notices.

Under the UK General Data Protection Regulation (UK GDPR), the lawful basis we rely on for processing this information is your consent. Additionally, we rely on your explicit consent to process your special category data. Both forms of consent can be removed at any time by contacting <a href="mailto:simon.barfoot@eastherts.gov.uk">simon.barfoot@eastherts.gov.uk</a>.

For more information on your data subject rights, including how to contact us about them or anything else, please see our <u>Corporate</u> <u>Privacy Notice</u> (this link opens in a new window).